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105 Piccadilly London wivoau

The Arts Council of Great Britain

Telephone 01-6299495
Telegrams AmecLondon w1

8 April 1974

Chairman Patrick Gibson
Secretary-General Sir Hugh Willatt

Dear David Hall,

I am delighted to welcome you to our Video steering committee, This
is to confirm that our first meeting at the Serpentine Gallery will
be on Monday, April 29 - starting with a working lunch at 1 o'clock,
The other members of the committee are Stuart Hood, William Feaver
(representing the Serpentine Gallery Committee), Clive Scollay (of
Inter—Action), and Peter Bloch (the outside organiser;y I, of course,
will also be present,

I am enclosing copies of proposals from Rodney Wilson and Peter Bloch
for you to consider,

I look forward to our meeting, and until then

Best wishes,

PF Swe Choftean -
Sue Grayson Fd
Serpentine Gallery Organiser

David Hall
61 Fairmount Road
SW 2

From The Serpentine Gallery
Kensington Gardens W2 3XA Telephone 01-402 6075



